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Church Life
Exciting changes are happening with the 8:45 a.m. worship service. 
We are doing some new and different things as that worship service 
moves in the direction of a modern style. If you would be interested 
in being part of a worship service that is heading in a new direction, 

please make plans to join us. 

Church offices and Chamblee Kindergarten and PMO will be closed 
Monday, January 21 in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. holiday. 

Join us as our Wednesday activities will begin again for the new 
year this week. These activities include Bible Study at 12:30 p.m. 
and Wednesday night suppers beginning at 6:00 p.m. We hope you 

make plans to join us on Wednesdays.

We have new staff members that we would like to welcome to 
on board. Michelle Watts, will serve as our new Business Director; 
Morgan Kennedy will stay on as our Communications Director, Linda 
King is joining our staff as our Hospitality & Membership care leader, 
Chrissy Deegan will join our permanent staff as our PMO Coordinator 
and Taylor Aycock will continue as our Nursery Coordinator for 
Sunday mornings.  All their emails can be found on the back panel. 
If you see these new faces around, give them a big welcome to 

Chamblee First. 

Share an evening of laughter and fellowship with the special women 
and girls in your life at the Mother, Daughter, Friend Dinner on 
February 1 at 6:00 p.m. To purchase tickets or for more information, 
visit the table in the atrium. Tickets are available every Sunday 
through January 27 and at upcoming Wednesday Night Suppers. 

Tickets are $15/adult, $10/child. 

On February 3rd, the Chamblee Youth Ministry will be hosting a Super 
Bowl Party in The Corner from 5-8:30 pm. We will have food, games, 
and prizes leading up to the kick-off of the game at 6:30. Parents 
should arrive and expect to pick up their children by halftime, which 
is expected to be around 8:30. Each student is expected to provide 
either an appetizer or dessert dish for the evening. This is sure to be 
an evening full of fun, competitive spirit, and hilarious commercials, 

so we hope your students and their friends will be able to join us!

The Chamblee Youth Ministry is going on a Spiritual Life Retreat 
hosted at Camp Glisson this Spring and we would love to have 
any middle or high school students and their friends join us for the 
adventure! The dates for the retreat at March 15 – 17, the cost is $145 
per student (scholarships are available.) Registration is open and 
spots fill up fast, so please contact our Youth Pastor, Will Goodwin, 
at wgoodwin@chambleeumc.org to secure a spot for your student.

The Chamblee Youth Ministry would like to invite you to partner with 
them throughout this year by providing at least one dinner for their 
Sunday evening gatherings. If you have any interest in volunteering 
to provide a meal this year please reach out to Joe Lipsky, joe@
joelipskypainting.com, for more details and access to our Youth 

Dinner Sign-up form. 

Menu: Brunswick Stew, Baked Potato & Dessert
Program: Methodist Men’s personal witness for Missions
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Wednesday Night Supper

Menu: Brunswick Stew, Baked Potato & Dessert
Program: Methodist Men’s personal witness for Missions

Year-of-Year Financial reports December 31, 2018

General Fund
Total Tithes & Income: 			   $921,443
Total Expenses: 				    $921,443

RESTORE II Capital Campaign
Balance on loan:						      $179, 629
Collected pledges toward debt:			             $(128, 756)
Unpledged Remainder:				                 $50, 873

                                                                                                                                                  
Do You Know
What I Know?



Welcome Visitors! Whoever you are, wherever you are coming 
from, and whatever you have going on, you are welcome here. 
If you are new here, we have a gift for you at the welcome table 
in the lobby, through the doors in the back of the sanctuary. May 
you experience the love of God for you here today.

Children’s Worship | Children are always welcome to be part 
of our worship service; there are children’s worship bags in the 
atrium and lobby for use during the service. In addition, your 
children are invited to join our Children’s Worship beginning after 
the children’s moment.
Birth – Pre-K: Room 100
Kindergarten – 5th Grade: Upstairs Room 225

Interested in joining Chamblee UMC? Please note it on the 
attendance pad or call the church office to speak with one of the 
pastors.

* All who are able, please stand

– LARGE PRINT HYMNALS and hearing assistance devices are both available  		

   upon request. Please see an usher for assistance.

Prayer Requests

Please keep the following in your prayers today and throughout the week:

Our members:

Sid Bell
Crystal Dunahoo, recovering from surgery
Ron Clyne, home from the hospital
Jim Gonyea, hospice care at home
Mary Ann Hubbard, recovering at home
David Irwin, ongoing foot pain
Gayle McEntyre, continue testing on her lung
Ron Rankin, heart surgery
Bill Robinson, recovering at home
Sarah Jane Robinson, recovering from broken wrist
Kate Winne, Emory hospital

Loved ones and others in our community:

Annin Alberquerque, Nez Crosby’s mother
Celia Coker, Sheila Gillispie’s mother who is on hospice care
Wayne Crews, Dawn Powell’s uncle battling cancer
Michelle Gibson, JoAnn Gibson’s daughter
Elle Gieselmann, granddaughter of Ann Hammond’s friend
Bennett Jones, Thom Daniel’s cousin
Bob and Jean Lingle’s niece Elizabeth
Maryann Kitchens, Sheila Gillespie’s aunt who is in the hospital
Christine Lieber, Pat Farkas’ sister
Cindy Mossey, Denise Berry’s cousin
Debbie Nungesser, at the Shepard Center
Debbie Rochester, the McEntyre’s niece who has a broken hip
Janice Ware, Kim Brown’s aunt battling cancer
Dan Zanger, friend of Bruce and Nancy Ramsey

Sympathy and Prayers to:

The family of Olive Inman, who passed away on January 4.
The family of William (Bill) Usher, who passed away January 6. 

If you have a prayer request, please fill out the Prayer Request form in the 
back of the pew and drop it in the offering plate, send an email to 
prayer@chambleeumc.org, or call the office at 770.457.2525. In addition to 
those named here in the bulletin, we also have a prayer team who pray for 
those who wish to remain anonymous, are homebound, or have 
long-term needs.  
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*Hymn

Time of Fellowship

Children’s Moment

*Scripture Reading
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Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer

Offertory

*Hymn

*Benediction

Postlude

11:00 Order of Worship

Chiming of the Hour

Choral Call

*Doxology

*Prayer of Dedication of Offering

*Hymn

 Rev. Emily Bagwell & Rev. Eric Lee

Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

St. Gertrude
Chancel Choir

UMH 103Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise

 Mr. Callaway, organist

UMH 333

Great Is Thy Faithfulness

Anthem Do You Hear What I Hear?
Chancel Choir with Mr. Callaway, organist

Regney & Shayne

I’m Gonna Sing When the Spirit Says Sing

UMH 140

Mr. Callaway, organist

Trumpet Variations Tambling

Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us Bradbury

Ceremonial March Koury

Welcome to Worship

Mark 5: 25–34

Mrs. Jessica Lee

Rev. Lee

Rev. Lee

UMH 94

Sunday, January 20
8:45 a.m.                                                                                                Worship
9:45 a.m.				                                 Sunday School
11:00 a.m.                                                  	                                           Worship
1:30 p.m.                                                                                           Girl Scouts
5:00 p.m.				                             Youth Fellowship
8:00 p.m.					     AA Meeting

Monday, January 21
Church Offices Closed for MLK Day
 
Tuesday, January 22
All Day			  Chamblee Kindergarten & PMO Registration
10:30 a.m.						          Staff Meeting
7:00 p.m. 				    Mission Committee Meeting

Wednesday, January 23
8:45 a.m.	 Chamblee Kindergarten & PMO Registration 

                                                                                               (Open to Public)
6:00 p.m.				    Wednesday Night Supper
6:00 p.m.				    Youth Bible Study
7:30 p.m.				    Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, January 24
8:00 p.m.					     AA Meeting

Saturday, January 26
8:00 p.m.				    AA Meeting
	
	

This Week at Chamblee UMC

Do You Know What I Know?  Rev. Bagwell & Rev. Lee

*Affirmation of Faith UMH 883

*Gloria Patri UMH 71

Sermon


